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Collingwood Public Utilities is pleased to announce a new service: the Quench Buggy— an 
environmentally responsible mobile water distribution system that supplies clean, sustainable 
municipal drinking water on-site for outdoor events. 

Featuring eight water stations, two of which are designed to ensure barrier-free access, each station 
includes a tap for filling cups or bottles as well as a drinking fountain. The Quench Buggy can deliver 
water via direct connection to a municipal water supply outlet, or from the unit’s holding tank. This 
tank has a volume equivalent to the quantity of water contained in 2,000 standard plastic water 
bottles. However, the drinking water in the holding tank costs a fraction of that of bottled water: Two 
thousand 500ml bottles of water would cost, at $1.50 each, $3,000. To fill the Quench Buggy based 
on the current consumption charge costs only $0.59 (1 cubic metre equals 1000 litres). 

In addition the Quench Buggy minimizes environmental impact, with solar panels that provide a 
sustainable source of electricity to pressurize the holding tank. Using reusable bottles ensures a 
waste-free supply of fresh, safe drinking water.  

For more information, or to arrange to have the Quench Buggy at your event, please contact: 

Collingwood Public Utilities 
Customer Service Representative 
Box 189, 43 Stewart Road, 
Collingwood, ON. L9Y 3Z5 
Telephone: 705 445 1800 ext 2233 
Email:  annenorris@collus.com  
 


